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Mabe Moments week ending Friday 4th March 2022 

                                                                                 Motivate, Assist, Believe, Excite! 
 

 

Dear Parent/ Carers, 

We have had a great first week back after the windy half term break and this week 

has been especially busy, full of fun `Mabe Moments’. The week was all rounded off 

today with our whole school celebration assembly, the first one to be held all 

together in two years!! It was fabulous that siblings were able to celebrate and show 

off all of their achievements together again at last. Congratulations to everyone who 

was awarded certificates this week. Thank you to everyone who has also attended 

the parent/carers consultations this week, it was lovely to see you in the school. 

sharing your childrens learning and also taking the time to give us some feedback. 

Thank you Mrs Jenkin – Headteacher. 

 

Upcoming Mabe Moments! 

Music lessons every Monday for brass 

and ukulele 

Wednesday 9th March PTA meeting at 

6pm, all are welcome 

Tuesday 15th March -Penryn Cluster 

Cross-Country 2nd round 

Thursday 17th March 3&4 Cormorants 

class – 3rd and final session of 

climbing at Granite Planet for group 2. 

None next week. 

Friday 18th March – Comic Relief - £1 

donation 

Next week is national careers week 

and aspirations for all . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who brought in  

books for our grand bring and buy book 

stall on World Book Day. We made a 

fabulous £81.50. This is something 

that we hope to do again soon to 

encourage our young readers. Thanks 

also to our PTA volunteers for their 

help. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Penryn Cluster Cross Country Event.2022 

Yesterday 11 of our Year 4, 5 and 6 running club pupils took part in the Penryn Cluster Cross Country Event at 

Penryn College in the afternoon. The Year 4s ran a 2-lap course totaling approximately 800m, whilst Year 5s and 

Year 6s ran a 3 lap course (between 1200 & 1500m). Mrs Pearce was very impressed with the group’s 

enthusiasm, determination and pride. She loved the way that the children supported each other and followed 

our rules to the letter. They represented Mabe Primary School superbly, she said that they were a pleasure to 

accompany for the afternoon. I’m sure you will all join me in congratulating Ayla (5th), Eve (10th), Ilyan (26th), 

Sam (2nd and a medal winner), Harry P (6th), Fred (7th), Zach (7th), Hayden (6th), Luke (25th), Robson (12th) 

and Jowan (14th)! Special thanks to our running coach Mrs Pearce who has been training them for this event.  

The top 8 finishers from each race 

will take part in the area event on 

Tuesday 15th March. 

Mabe Primary School community is 

very proud of you all. 

 

The children (and adults 😊) all had a great time yesterday on world book day. Thank you so much for all of the efforts that you 

made at home in getting them looking super. There were lots of reading activities going on but one of our special moments was 

having our Herons class on their reading tour. They were this year able to go to our younger childrens classes to read to them. It 

was lovely to see them sharing story times which was enjoyed by all involved.                                                                                                            

 Did you spot all of the `Where’s 

Did anyone spot the 

`Where’s Wally’ gang or 

even the `Busy Bee’ who 

was driving the mini-bus!!?? 

World Book Day 

2022. 



 

Songfest 2022. 

Last night  ( Thursday the 3rd Of March ) Mabe Primary School was represented at the amazing Songfest event at the 

Falmouth Pavillions. Here our Choir members joined with other local schools and made one huge choir and more 

importantly a wonderful sound. The children have been busy rehearsing with our choir leader Mrs Champion and 

other choir masters from the Cornwall Music Hub over the last few weeks. They learnt a total of 8 songs which was 

very impressive. Today they showed off their talents to the rest of the school and sang one of their favourite tracks 

from the event which was just awesome. It was a super night and they all looked the part in their songfest t-shirts. 

Well done Mabe Primary School Choir you did us proud and special thanks to Mrs Champion and her team of helpers 

last night. 

 

 

 

 

 

More `Mabe Moments’ coming soon! 


